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Welcome to the first newsletter of 2019  
 

The Winans Lake Views newsletter is a communication vehicle for the Winans Lake Association 

(WLA) and the lake community.  It is published on a need basis but you can  access WLA 

information at any time on the Winans Lake Association (http://winanslake.org) website.    

 

Articles or pictures you'd like included in the newsletter can be sent to Terre Voegeli (voegelit at 

gmail dot com) or any current board member.  Articles relevant to the WLA mission or of general 

interest will be included in the next newsletter.  Guidelines for articles were formalized last year 

and will be posted on the WLA website.  
 

You are receiving the Winans Lake Association newsletter because you are a current Winans 

Lake Association member on the Lakelands country club membership list OR because you have 

asked to receive the newsletter in past years.  You can email me directly (voegelit at gmail dot 

com) to add additional household email addresses, change existing email addresses or be 

removed.  You can also use the Mailchimp unsubscribe option at the bottom of the newsletter to 

change your email address or be removed from the mailing list. 
 

WLA Board Meeting 
 

The next Winans Lake Association board meeting will be held on April 11th at 6:30 at Lakelands 

Golf and Country Club (LGCC).   

 

Easter Egg Hunt 

 

 

The annual Easter Egg hunt will be held Saturday April 13th at 10:00 am.  The attached flyer 

contains additional details. 

http://winanslake.org)/
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WLA Beach Parking 

 
The WLA and LGCC are investigating the possibility of expanding the beach parking area to 
help address safety issues caused by vehicles parking on the side of Pleasant Lake 
Rd.  Overflow parking on the road poses a serious safety issue to the public, as the road is not 
wide enough to safely accommodate parking.  Over the years, roadside parking has also 
caused complaints from citizens, Hamburg Township and Livingston County.  The preliminary 
plan is to expand the current area approximately 100 ft south, which should allow space to park 
an additional 6-8 vehicles.  This should be enough to accommodate beach parking needs for all 
but busiest days which, in turn, should significantly improve public safety and help avoid any 
governmental issues. 
 
Please contact Greg Dygert if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

Lake Health 

 
The effort to contain and manage the milfoil in Winans Lake continues.  The lake will receive its 
annual spring treatment May 13th subject to weather and personnel.  
 

Mark Your Calendars 

• May 18th Beach Cleanup  The beach cleanup date is Saturday May 18th at 11:00 
am.  The rain date is May 19th.  More information including a wish list will be included in 
the next newsletter.  

• Annual Meeting - May 30th  The Winans Lake Association Annual meeting will be held 
the evening of May 30th at Lakelands Golf and Country Club.  

Lake Life 

 

 

Swans napping on the ice.  
March 17, 2019 
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Welcome to the Neighborhood 

Last December-ish Jennifer and Ben Sheppard moved into 8630 Chilson with their 18-month old 
daughter Matilda, dog Gus, and cat Prismo. 

New Neighbors 
 

Mary Evergreen does a great job welcoming new neighbors but could use YOUR 
help.  Please send her an email if  you see movement on houses next/close to them. 
Her email is mlevergreen at charter dot net. 


